
PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT MEETING 
 

RECONSTRUCTION OF  
 

DAENTL ROAD 
BRIDGE AND APPROACHES 

DANE COUNTY

November 21, 2024 
5:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. 

 
The reconstruction of the Daentl Road bridge between Buckley Road and Danielle Road will be discussed at 
a public involvement meeting scheduled by the Town of Burke, Wisconsin. 
 
The meeting will be held on Thursday, November 21st, 2024, from 5:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. at the Burke Town 
Hall, 5365 Reiner Road, Madison, WI 53718.  Residents and heavy route users are encouraged to attend. 
 
The Town of Burke will replace the bridge on Daentl Road over Token Creek between Buckley Road and 
Danielle Road. The bridge and approaches will be reconstructed. Work included will be existing bridge 
removal, new bridge construction, grading, riprap, dredging, asphalt pavement, base aggregate dense, right 
of way acquisition, erosion control, tree clearing, and minor landscaping. Permanent right-of-way acquisition is 
required for short radius guardrail installation. 
 
This Daentl Road bridge will be open to traffic during construction by utilizing a temporary bypass. Access will 
be maintained to all properties for homeowners and emergency services. 
 
The new bridge approaches will have 11-foot-wide travel lanes and 4-foot-wide shoulders to match the 
proposed 30-foot clear width structure. The approaches will taper down to match the existing 11-foot-wide 
travel lanes and 3-foot-wide gravel shoulders.  
 
For the safety of construction crews, residents are encouraged to slow down and be alert when using an 
active construction zone to access their driveways. Identify alternate routes so the closures will be less 
disruptive. Avoid the active construction zone during the workday if possible. 
 
The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the preliminary plans and schedule for the roadway and bridge 
construction project and gather public input. Any comments that may be of interest to the design team are 
welcome.  
 
The meeting will be organized in an open-house format and interested persons are invited to attend at their 
convenience.  There will be a presentation at the onset to provide an overview of the projects followed by 
questions.  Representatives from the Town of Burke and Ayres Associates Inc. will be available to discuss the 
design details, address comments, and answer questions.  Displays showing some of the proposed project 
work will be available for viewing. 
 
Persons with a concern or knowledge about the floodplain, historic buildings and structures, public lands, and 
archaeological sites are encouraged to attend this meeting or provide comments to the Town of Burke. 
 
For more information about the project, contact PJ Lentz with the Town of Burke at (608) 825-8420. 
 
Persons requiring an interpreter, materials in alternate formats, or other accommodations to access this 
meeting are encouraged to contact the Town of Burke at least 72 hours prior to the meeting. 


